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Falls City Night Out event coming Up

(KLZA)--The third annual “Falls City Night Out” program sponsored by the
Falls City Police Department with the help of a large number of agencies and
many Falls City businesses is scheduled for Tuesday, August 7.

Falls City Police Officer Zach Ractliffe handles a majority of the organizing of
the event. He says the main purpose is for the public, especially children to get to
know police officers and first responders and for the kids to understand the
Police are there to help them when they need it.

This years event will begin at Stanton Lake Park offering more parking and more
shade. The activities at Stanton Lake will be from 6 — 8:00 P.M. Later there will
be a “March Against Crime” to the Falls City Aquatic Park and it will be free
swimming until 10. The evening includes free food and a large number of
demonstrations by public safety agencies, including a couple of helicopter
landings.
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